
Dear Editors: 

We are pleased to re-submit the manuscript entitled “Searching for the valuable clinical indicators for 

distinguishing infantile-onset inflammatory bowel disease (IO-IBD) patients with monogenic 

diseases”(NO.60117) which have been revised as request. We have made a point-by-point response to 

the issues raised in the peer review report, which are listed below: 

1. Reviewer #1:Table 4 and Table 5 may be revised to explain the OR more in detail. The reason why 

adjusted odds ratio was 1.04 for IL-10 may be discussed in the risk indicators of M-IBD.   

We have added the explanations below the Table 4 and Table 5. 

We have discussed the reason why adjusted odds ratio was 1.04 for IL-10 in fifth paragraph of 

the discussion part.  

 

2. The authors need to provide the signed Conflict-of-Interest Disclosure Form and Copyright 

License Agreement 

  We have upload the signed Conflict-of-Interest Disclosure Form and Copyright License 

Agreement as requested. 

 

3. I found the authors did not provide the approved grant application form(s) 

  We have upload the approved grant application forms. 

 

4. I found the authors did not provide the original figures 

  We have upload the original figures. 

 

5. I found the authors did not write the “article highlight” section 

  We have upload the “article highlight” section. 

 

Thank you for your consideration!  

Sincerely, 

 

Yuan Xiao, PhD 

Department of Pediatrics, Ruijin Hospital,  

Shanghai Jiao Tong University, School of Medicine,  

197 Ruijin No.2 Road, Shanghai 200025, P.R.China.   

Email: xy11438@rjh.com.cn 

 


